County of San Mateo
Board of Supervisors

Inter-Departmental Correspondence

Date: December 7, 2004

To: Honorable Members, Board of Supervisors
From: Supervisor Mark Church

Re: Re-appointment to the Planning Commission
Recommendation

Reappoint Mr. William “Bill” Wong to the San Mateo County Planning Commission to a
four-year term expiring January 5, 2009.

Background

Bill Wong was appointed to the Planning Commission in February 2003 to fill a position
vacated by Carl Goff. Mr. Wong has expressed interest in continuing to serve as the
District 1 representative on the Commission.




